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18th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
It is with great pleasure that I am sending you a copy of our Ofsted inspection.   We are so proud of 
the opening line “the school’s moto, “every child counts”, is believed by all.  Thank you so much for all 
your kind comments about our school. 
 
We have already started work on our areas for improvement by already having signed up for an 
electronic recording system and booking phonics training for all in September. 
 
I would like to thank all our staff for their hard work and dedication.  All staff work under immense 
pressure and Ofsted scrutinises all we do.  I would also like to thank the Governors. 
 
I have said before that it takes a village to raise a child, and everyone; staff, children, parents, 
governors and the community have contributed to our report. 
 
If you would like to come and discuss any aspect of the report, please do come and see me. 
  
Thank you. 
 
Warmest Wishes 
 
 
 
 
Karen Wrixon 
Headteacher  
 


